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17/04/01 Welcome to the new FESR Website

The original website at www.dashmark.com.au/fesr/ has now been fully transferred to its new home. Why the
change? The old site was great but there were problems with the editing facility so a change was inevitable.

The original website was created by Lou Leboydre who unfortunately is no longer with us. Lou's original site
attracted over 20,000 visitors, a truly remarkable achievement. When creating the new FESR website, Lou's
original design concept was reserved in honour of his memory.

As for the new site, regular visitors will note that articles have now been categorised for easy retrieval. Articles
have literally been copied from one server to the other and thus appear as they were originally posted. Regular
visitors will also note the inclusion of a new 'history' section. The history section contains the following campaigns:
Korea; Malaya; Indonesia; Vietnam; Gulf; and Peacekeeping. Indonesia includes Malay Peninsula and Borneo;
while Peacekeeping heads the section on campaigns such as PNG; Rwanda; Somalia and Timor. The history
pages provide access to information freely available across the web. If you come across a link that is no longer
valid, please contact the FESR Webmaster so that it may be updated.

One of the most noticeable changes will be the layout of the new guestbook housed at Bravenet Web services. The
guestbook can now be fully edited, so if changes need to be made to your entry please feel free to contact the
FESR Webmaster.

It is hoped that new format will prove favourable. Please enjoy the new website and thank you for supporting the
FESR.



